
Black Hills Amateur Radio Club, Inc. 

General Meeting Minutes for the Month of December, 2015 

 

At the November 21, 2014 the members voted not to hold a meeting during the month ot December 

2014. The next regular meeting will be held on January 16, 2015. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Don Kendall 

Don Kendall, N1NOX 

Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Business: 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A motion by _______________________________ and seconded by ___________________ to adjourn. 

The meeting adjourned at _______________. 

Program ____________________________________________________________________________  

Presented by  ___________________________________________________________ 

Notes recorded by ________________________________________________. 


